
GATHER	
Young	Adult	Night	at	the	Mariner’s	Game	

All	young	adults	are	invited	to	an	evening	at	the	Mariner’s	game	on	Thursday,	May	5th	at	6:40pm.		Watch	the	team	take	
on	the	Tampa	Bay	Rays,	meet	some	other	young	adults	from	the	parish,	and	enjoy	some	fun	in	the	fresh	air.		Tickets	are	

$8	a	person.		RSVP	to	Jennifer	by	May	3	to	reserve	your	spot:	jibach@olgseattle.org	
	

OLG	Immigrant	Ministry	Meeting	
OLG	Immigrant	Ministry	is	welcoming	new	members	as	we	strive	to	provide	direct	service	to	immigrants	in	need	in	our	
community	as	well	as	advocate	for	just	policies.		We	are	currently	pursuing	a	formal	support	relationship	with	a	recently-
arrived	Afghan	refugee	family	and	are	also	in	the	process	of	launching	a	new	Multicultural	Ministry	to	recognize	and	
celebrate	the	many	cultures	present	at	OLG.		If	you	are	interested	in	joining	us	in	these	efforts,	contact	Kathleen	at	

malusdomestica19@gmail.com.		Our	next	meeting	is	Friday,	May	13th	at	10:00am	in	the	Pastoral	Center.	
	

Intersections	of	Mercy:	Catholics	Advocating	for	Housing	Justice	and	Homeless	Services	
Are	you	concerned	about	the	increase	in	homelessness	in	our	area?		Join	other	Catholics	from	South	Seattle	Deanery	
parishes	for	a	day	of	advocacy	on	Saturday,	May	14th	from	9:30am-12pm	at	St.	James	Cathedral	Hall	(803	Terry	
Avenue).			Learn	about	Catholic	social	teaching	on	housing	and	homelessness	and	how	we	can	raise	our	voices	to	

advocate.		Hear	about	the	state	of	housing	and	homelessness	from	the	King	County	Regional	Homeless	Authority	and	
City	Councilmembers	Lisa	Herbold	and	Andrew	Lewis,	who	sit	on	the	KCRHA	Governing	Committee.		See	how	Catholic	
parishes	and	agencies	are	supporting	the	efforts	in	our	region.		Engage	in	civil	dialogue	to	learn	from	one	another	and	
find	ways	to	work	together	to	bring	housing	justice	to	all.		No	RSVP	required.		Park	in	the	O’dea	High	School	lot	or	take	

public	transit.		Questions?	Erin	at	ErinMa@ccsww.org	
	

Young	Adult	3rd	Saturday	Mass	and	Dinner	
Join	other	Young	Adults	for	the	5:30pm	Mass	on	the	3rd	Saturday	of	each	month…this	month	on	Saturday,	May	21.		Find	

each	other	in	the	pews	closest	to	the	choir.	After	Mass,	meet	up	in	the	entryway	of	the	church	and	then	head	to	
dinner/drinks	at	The	Westy	just	down	the	road.		Can’t	make	it	for	one	or	other?		That’s	okay,	just	join	the	group	for	what	

you	can.		For	more	information,	contact	Jennifer	at	jibach@olgseattle.org	
	

GIVE	
Catholic	Relief	Services	Rice	Bowl:	Happy	Easter	Season!	

Our	CRS	Rice	Bowl	journey	has	ended,	but	our	prayers,	fasting	and	almsgiving	continue	as	we	seek	a	closer	relationship	
with	God	and	our	global	family.	Let	us	hold	in	our	hearts	our	sisters	and	brothers	in	Guatemala,	Bangladesh	and	Rwanda	
and	commit	to	share	our	Easter	joy	with	those	in	our	local	community	and	around	the	world.	If	you	haven’t	already	done	

so,	remember	to	turn	in	your	CRS	Rice	Bowl	at	the	school,	Pastoral	Center,	or	in	the	Sunday	Mass	collection.	Please	
convert	coins	to	cash	or	checks	(made	out	to	“OLG”	with	“Rice	Bowl”	in	the	memo).		Our	counters	thank	you!		You	can	

also	give	online	on	our	new	Rice	Bowl	Community	Giving	Page	at	https://olgseattle.org/news/rice-bowl		
	

SERVE	
Volunteer	with	the	St.	Vincent	de	Paul	Food	Bank	

The	St.	Vincent	de	Paul	Food	Bank	in	Georgetown	is	in	need	volunteers	to	help	staff	their	operations	on	Tuesdays,	
Thursday,	and	Fridays	from	11am-2pm.		Help	greet	guests,	stock	food,	stage	distribution,	hand	out	food	and	clothing,	

and	more.		Learn	more	at	https://svdpseattle.org/volunteer/		
	

Soldiers’	Angels:	Support	Military	Service	Members	
With	the	evolving	situation	in	Ukraine,	Soldiers’	Angels	in	preparing	to	support	any	additional	U.S.	military	personnel	
deployed	to	NATO	countries.		Soldiers’	Angels	provides	aid,	comfort,	and	resources	to	the	military,	veterans,	and	their	
families.		You	can	join	them	in	their	work	by	becoming	a	virtual	volunteer.		Bake	treats	for	the	deployed,	send	chaplains	



supplies,	adopt	a	service	member,	support	deployed	females,	write	letters,	and/or	support	families	of	the	deployed	and	
wounded	soldiers.		Visit	https://solidersangels.org/volunteer/virtual-volunteer	to	learn	more.		If	you	know	of	anyone	

deploying,	they	can	connect	with	Soldiers’	Angels	to	access	a	wide	variety	of	support	services	at	
https://soldiersangels.org/get-support/deployed-support/		

			
ACT	

BeautyCycle:	Recycle	Personal	Care	Product	Packages	
Gather	up	your	hard-to-recycle	products	and	drop	them	in	our	new	BeautyCycle	box	in	the	church.		The	empty	
containers	will	be	recycled	through	Nordstrom’s	BeautyCycle	program.		To	learn	which	items	we	can	take,	visit	

https://olgseattle.org/events/beauty-cycle	
	


